
CYBERSECURITY COMMUNICATION 
Please circulate 
 
January 10, 2019 
 
TO:  University Cybersecurity Communication Recipients 
FROM:  University Systems 
RE:  Gift Card Scam 
 

 
Some UVic faculty and staff have been targeted by a phishing scam where they are asked to 
purchase iTunes 

https://support.apple.com/en-ca/itunes-gift-card-scams
https://uvic.ca/phishing
mailto:helpdesk@uvic.ca
http://www.uvic.ca/

